
26.06.2014 

INVITATION 

 

 

 

 
 
The Finnish Institute 
A forum of Finnish culture, 
science and business in 
German-speaking Europe 
(non-profit) 
 
Address: Georgenstraße 24, 
10117 Berlin 
Public transport: Friedrichstraße 
station 
 
Phone: +49 30 520 02 60 10 
www.finnland-institut.de 

Enrollment please before 
Tuesday 8 July: 
Jutta Reippainen 
Intern for Public Relations 
presse@finstitut.de 
 
For further questions: 
Kirsi Turunen 
Head of Programme: Science, 
society and education 
Phone: +49 30 520 02 60 18 
wissenschaft@finstitut.de 
 
Media representatives are also 
welcome. 
  

 
 

Networking event at 
the Finnish Institute to 
Open Knowledge 
Festival 2014 
 
 
We would like to invite you to an international 
networking event on Tuesday 15 July at 14─17 at the 
Finnish Institute in Berlin. The meeting takes place just 
before the Open Knowledge Festival 2014, as numerous 
out-of-the-box thinking people from all over the world 
meet up in the city. 
 

We would like to invite you to an international networking 

event before the Open Knowledge Festival begins. Since we 

believe in partnership and openness as positive forces for 

change, we want to bring actors from different fields together 

to share their knowledge and to inspire each other. The invitees 

come from multiple and cross-over branches like IT, education, 

sciences, design, future planning and marketing to share 

interests and ideas and to discuss innovations. We are looking 

forward to an open dialogue and encounter! 

 

Open Knowledge Festival is one of the biggest open data and 

open knowledge events in the world. The festival was launched 

in Helsinki, Finland in 2012 and now on 15─17 July it comes to 

Berlin. The festival will bring together over a thousand 

participants from more than 60 countries to share their skills 

and experiences. The theme of the year is "Open Minds to Open 

Action" and the topics will cover a range of issues related to 

open data and open knowledge, the tools for working with 

knowledge and the societal actors involved. 

 

Please enroll to the event in advance, at the latest on Tuesday 8 

July at presse@finstitut.de. For more information please 

contact Kirsi Turunen: wissenschaft@finstitut.de. Feel free to 

spread the invitation to people you think could be interested! 

 


